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        Statement 

 

Commissioner Elias and Premier Aariak welcome the 

Earl and Countess of Wessex to Nunavut  
 

September 12, 2012 – 20:50 p.m. 
Iqaluit, NU                      

  
Commissioner Edna Elias and Premier Eva Aariak today released the following 

statement: 

 

“On behalf of the Government of Nunavut, we are very pleased to welcome Their Royal 

Highnesses Prince Edward, The Earl of Wessex and his wife, Sophie, Countess of 

Wessex on their first visit to Nunavut. 

 

Iqalummiut are invited to meet Their Royal Highnesses at a community feast in honour 

of their visit to Nunavut at 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, September 13, at the Anglican Parish 

Hall.  

 

Please join us and together let us give Their Royal Highnesses a taste of the Inuit 

traditions, values and warm hospitality that make Nunavut such a memorable place to 

visit.”  

 

### 
 

 
See attached media advisory, previously released, for further information. 
 
Media Contacts: 

 
Emily Woods                        Marie Fortier 
Press Secretary         Assistant to the Commissioner of Nunavut 
Office of the Premier                        Office of the Commissioner          
Government of Nunavut                Tel:      (867) 975-5120 
Tel: (867) 975-5120                     E-mail: mfortier@gov.nu.ca 
Email: ewoods@gov.nu.ca                      
www.premier.gov.nu.ca 
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           Media Advisory 

 

Royals Visit to Nunavut  
 
Their Royal Highnesses Prince Edward, The Earl of Wessex and his wife, Sophie, 
Countess of Wessex will be visiting Nunavut from September 12 – 14 and a number of 
public and private events and meetings are taking place. Please note the following 
events at which the media are welcome to attend. 
 
Each media outlet is required to provide a list of individuals from their organization that 
will be attending each media-only event as they are invitation only. 
 
The Royal Family can be photographed at the following events but please note that they 
do not answer questions from reporters nor do they sign autographs:  
 
Wednesday, September 12, 2012 
 
20:50  Arrival in Iqaluit      ECW  Media Only 

Airport - RCMP Hangar   
 
Thursday, September 13, 2012 
 
13:00  Tour/Presentation/tea    ECW  Media Only 

St. Jude’s Cathedral 
 
17:30  Commissioner’s Community Reception  ECW  Media Only 
  Nunatta Sunakkutaangiit Museum 
 
18:30  Premier’s Community Feast   ECW  Public  
  St. Jude’s Parish Hall 
  
Friday, September 14, 2012 
 
09:30  Tour of Arctic College – Nursing Program   CW  Media Only 
  Arctic College 
 

### 
 

…/2 
 



` 

ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, 
www.gov.nu.ca 
News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français à : www.gov.nu.ca. 
 
Communications 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ECW = Earl and Countess of Wessex 
CW   = Countess of Wessex 
 
Protocol Notes: 

 
When addressing the Earl and Countess of Wessex, please use Your Royal Highness 
on the first occasion, after that, Sir or Ma’am is appropriate. 
 
 

To pre-register reporters for each event please contact: 
 
Lauren Solski 
Communications Officer 
Department of Executive and Intergovernmental Affairs  
 
Tel: (867) 975-6004 
Email: lsolski@gov.nu.ca  

 

mailto:lsolski@gov.nu.ca

